RE: AWARD NOTIFICATION

The Board of Directors, members of staff and the International Awareness
Promotion Department of the NOKIA, wishes to congratulate you on your
success as the STAR PRIZE WINNER in the 2011 Year Promotion sterling on
NOKIA held on the 26 of October, 2011 in London, England.

This makes you the proud owner of a brand new NOKIA N8 series and a cash prize of
91,000.00GBP (Ninety One Thousand Great British pounds). in cash credited to a file REF. Nº SP/2121000/10.  BATCH:06/05/319/NP.
The deadline for this notice is the 5th of November 2011. Non-compliance within this period may result in disqualification and insured prizes will be returned to the National lottery control as unclaimed. Due to mixed up of some numbers and names, we ask that you keep this award from public notice until your claim has been processed and your money remitted to your nominated account, as this is a part of our security protocol to avoid double claiming or unwarranted advantage of this program by participants. All participants were selected through a computer ballot system drawn from 25.000 names and email id from USA, New Zealand, Europe, South America, Australia, Middle East, Africa and Asia as part of our international Promotions Program. 
We hope your lucky name and email id will draw a bigger cash prize in subsequent program, To begin your claim, please contact the claims agent of Nokia Online Promo International for handling and payment procedures by providing him with your contact TEL/CELL NUMBER and your MAILLING address.

Mr.Ben Colbert

Tel: +44 702 408 6067 Ext 4

email: nokiaonline.promo2011@superposta.com
In order to avoid unnecessary delays and complications, please remember to quote your reference and batch numbers in every of your correspondence with your agent Furthermore, should there be any change of your address, do inform your claims agent as soon as possible.
Congratulations from all the staff of the Nokia Mobile International.

Best Wishes,

Cathy Barnes
Online Co-coordinator

